
Hello Mill Creek, it is Monday, March 17th! Happy St. Patrick’s Day!  
 
Mill Creek's Annual Movie Night is coming up on Friday, March 21st from 4-5:30 PM, doors open at 
3:45 PM in the gym. This event is for Mill Creek students only; it is $10 to attend. Tickets include 2 
slices of pizza, one beverage, one type of candy, and FREE popcorn all night! Please see Mrs. 
Thompson to purchase tickets.  
 
On March 24th we will have a fundraiser kickoff to help our school raise money for a PBIS Store!  
Check out the Showcase next to the office in the next couple of days to see some of the prizes you can 
win just for participating and helping us reach our goal. Also, when you turn in your golden ticket to 
Mrs. Hill you will receive candy!!!!  Pay attention for more to come! 
 
Attention Staff and Students, the purple PROS passes are no longer valid! You cannot turn them in or 
swap them for the new color. 

Attention, everyone! We have a BIG challenge ahead—let’s work together to earn 2,000 PROS Passes 
and unlock an awesome school-wide reward! 🎉Every PROS Pass counts, so show your positivity, 
respect, ownership, and safety to help us reach our goal. Stay focused, stay positive, and let’s make 
this happen! 

Congratulations again to Mrs. Thompson’s Advisory for winning the College and Career Week 
Advisory challenge. You will get your donuts tomorrow. 
 
8th graders, any last minute MiCareerQuest permission forms need to be turned in to the office ASAP. 
 
Students, a reminder to do your iWellness survey this morning during Advisory. 
 
Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better! 
 
 


